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Toolbox


· Send a fax demanding that the 2011 federal budget allocate funding to closed containment projects!

· Download a sample letter to send to your MP concerning the impacts of salmon farms on the health of wild salmon and ocean ecosystems in British Columbia.
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US Citizens
· Send a fax to let government and industry in Canada know that you refuse to buy BC net-cage farmed salmon!
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Q&A

It can be a challenge to stay on top of the net-cage salmon farming issue. View our Facts & Fallacies info sheet, check out our FAQ, or send us an email with your questions.
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Forward

Know someone who might be interested in this newsletter? Forward this email to a friend.
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Unsubscribe

If you no longer wish to receive this email, please unsubscribe.
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DFO study affirms viability of closed containment technology for salmon aquaculture
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Fisheries and Oceans Canada (DFO) has released a new report that affirms the economic viability of closed containment technology for salmon aquaculture. The department also recommends building a pilot scale or demonstration system as a next step. CAAR is delighted that the federal government is finally recognizing the potential of closed containment technology as a serious alternative to harmful net-cage operations.  Read our media release.

Federal regulation of net-cage aquaculture will bring only marginal improvements
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CAAR members visited Ottawa during the last week of October to encourage the federal government to invest in closed containment technology as well as to discuss the newly released license conditions for the Pacific Aquaculture Regulations with DFO’s Director General for Aquaculture. It turns out the license conditions will marginally improve aquaculture regulation once the regime comes into effect next month. The new licenses won’t solve the myriad problems of net-cage farming but even minor steps forward are welcome.

Read more»
CAAR’s work along the Fraser River proves that the effects of net-cage fish farming aren’t just a coastal concern
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Two years ago CAAR decided to expand its outreach inland and up the Fraser River knowing that the impacts of net-cage salmon farming aren’t just a coastal concern. CAAR member group Georgia Strait Alliance (GSA) has been visiting communities all along the Fraser River and what we found was enormous concern and strong support for the removal of net-cage salmon farms from wild salmon migratory routes as well as support for a transition to closed containment aquaculture.

Read more»
Sea lice from salmon farms impacting wider area than previously thought
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A paper published in the peer-reviewed Canadian Journal of Fisheries and Aquatic Sciences earlier this month shows that salmon farms are a major source of sea lice on juvenile salmon migrating through the Discovery Islands. Read the paper.
Recent blog posts
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